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PRESS RELEASE 

INTEGRITY PLEDGE ON VIGILANCE AWARENESS WEEK 2024 IN CLW 

Chittaranjan, 28 October 2024; 

Vigilance Awareness Week is being observed in Chittaranjan Locomotive Works 
(CLW) from 28th October to 03rd November,2024 on the theme “Culture of 
Integrity for Nation's prosperity”. The week aims to instill a culture of honesty, 
integrity, and dedication amongst its officers and employees. 

Today, on 28th October 2024, Shri Hitendra Malhotra, General Manager, CLW, 
inaugurated the week by administering the vigilance pledge of honesty and 
integrity at the Administrative Building. The pledge taking ceremony was graced 
by the esteemed presence of Shri P. K. Khatri, Chief Vigilance Officer as well as 
Principal Head of Departments, senior officers and employees.  

Integrity pledge was also taken by Officers & employees through e-pledge. 
Vigilance pledge of honesty and integrity was also administered at various offices 
and inside workshop. 

It may be noted that every year Vigilance awareness week is organized in CLW. 
Vigilance Awareness Week 2024 will conclude on 03 November 2024 after 
various programs organized by the Vigilance Department on different days. 


